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Working Bee


A working Bee is when a group of 
parents come together to carry out 

work around the school. 

It is that time of the year where we 

need to tidy up around the outside of 
the school before winter arrives.


We are having a working bee 
tomorrow Friday 5 April. We will 

start at 3PM and have a shared 
takeaway tea afterwards. Please bring 

your own.

There are lots of jobs to be completed 

so many parents are needed.


Please bring your own equipment for 
example, rakes, shovels, wheelbarrow, 
brushes, hedge cutter, pruners, saws , 

gardening equipment or anything else 
you think we might need. 


We need your help!


Fish and Chip Friday

As next Friday is the last day of Term 1 

children are able to order Fish and Chips 
for lunch. We will send home an order 

form next week.
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